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Volcanic Momentum: Get Things Done by Setting Destiny Goals, Mastering the Energy Code,
and Never Losing Steam
Helps successful women feel truly confident so that they can reach new levels of greatness.

When Did I Get Like This?
A groundbreaking, insightful book about women and power from award-winning journalist Lauren McKeon,
which shows how women are disrupting the standard (very male) vision of power, ditching convention, and
building a more equitable world for everyone. In the age of girl bosses, Beyoncé, and Black Widow, we
like to tell our little girls they can be anything they want when they grow up, except they’ll have to
work twice as hard, be told to “play nice,” and face countless double standards that curb their
personal, political, and economic power. Women today remain a surprisingly, depressingly long way from
gender and racial equality. It’s worth asking: Why do we keep playing a game we were never meant to win?
Award-winning journalist and author of F-Bomb: Dispatches from the War on Feminism, Lauren McKeon
examines the many ways in which our institutions are designed to keep women and other marginalized
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genders at a disadvantage. In doing so, she reveals why we need more than parity, visible diversity, and
lone female CEOs to change this power game. She talks to people doing power differently in a variety of
sectors and uncovers new models of power. And as the toxic, divisive, and hyper-masculine style of
leadership gains ground, she underscores why it’s time to stop playing by the rules of a rigged game.

F*ck Him! - Nice Girls Always Finish Single - A Guide for Sassy Women Who Want to Get
Back in Control of Their Love Life
Want to Crush Your Goals? Get Momentum And Win Stop dreaming about “someday” and let Volcanic Momentum
show you how to tap into unlimited energy and reach your goals now, not later. In his latest work,
authorpreneur Jordan Ring shares how you can build a solid foundation for lifelong success with nine
powerful momentum strategies. Using these tools, you will never again lose motivation, inspiration, and
the drive needed to meet your goals once and for all! Whether it’s those pesky last ten pounds, the
remaining twenty pages of your thesis, or the kite-making side-hustle that you know will one day make
oodles of money— getting a copy of Volcanic Momentum in your hands will give you superpowers. With
Destiny Goals, your God-given potential will be reached, and your purpose on this earth made clear to
you. Your divine purpose is ready to revealed and unleashed upon the world, what are you waiting for? In
this book you will learn: How to find your ultimate life purpose by setting and achieving Destiny Goals.
Momentum strategies to keep moving the needle forward regardless of what life throws at you. Tips to
leave boredom behind you and cultivate massive personal growth by becoming what you were created to be.
And much more Volcanic Momentum is not just another feel good self-help book, it won’t tell you that the
journey will be without its challenges, and it’s definitely not a guide to having an easy life. But if
you’re looking for an encouraging and realistic take on everyday struggles, you need this book. With
self-deprecating humor and a vulnerable writing style, Jordan shares actionable tips and strategies you
can use in your daily life to achieve your full potential. By the end, you will have all the tools you
need to change the world and still have fun doing it. What are you waiting for? Scroll up, buy now, and
pick up this game-changing new read!

No More Nice Girls
Margaret Mead said: “Never doubt that a small group of thoughtful, committed citizens can change the
world.” My version of that quote is: “Never doubt that a community of thoughtful, committed women,
filled with the power and love of God, using gifts they have identified and developed, and pursuing
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passionsplanted in them by God—never doubt that these women can change the world.”—Lynne HybelsNice
Girls are taught early that serving God means earning God’s love and sacrificing oneself to meet the
needs of others. Unfortunately, after living a life she thought was what God demanded, her husband
wanted, her kids needed, and her church expected, Lynne Hybels felt utterly lost—both to herself and to
God.In this wise and tender book, Hybels tells of her struggle to stop living someone else’s life and to
reclaim the unique gifts, strengths, and passions God gave her. And she reveals how turning away from
her false view ofGod as a harsh and demanding taskmaster enabled her to rest at last in God’s sustaining
love. As she explains, it’s never too late to discover that who you really are is exactly what delights
God and what the world needs.

Nice Girls Club
If you have outstanding balances on your credit cardsdon't have assets in your own nameare saving
instead of investing, then chances are you're not rich and not living the life you want. Without your
awareness, behaviors learned as a girl are preventing you from becoming a woman who is financially
independent and free to follow her dreams. Now, with the same frank advice and empowering information
that made Nice Girls Don't Get the Comer Office a bestseller, Lois Frankel tackles the 75 financial
mistakes that keep women from having the wealth they deserve. She isolates the messages about money
given to little girls that little boys never hear. Then she helps you discover the financial thinking
that is keeping you stuck in old patterns, dependent relationships, and jobs where you earn less than
you deserve. Once you get to the root of the problem, Frankel helps you solve it-with fabulous results.
Her coaching tips help you take control of your finances and make more money than you ever thought
possible. Do you make these "nice girl" mistakes? * Mistake #4: Not playing to win. Being polite, quiet,
and fair to a fault is playing the financial game "like a girl." * Mistake #10: Choosing to remain
financially illiterate. Knowledge is power. Learn to manage your major purchases, investments, and
banking. * Mistake #20: Spending as an emotional crutch. Understand your emotions; don't make purchases
just to lift your spirits. * Mistake #45: Saving instead of investing. Fear can keep your funds in lowinterest accounts. Get educated about investing. Get wealthy. Frankel gives you the financial savvy to
change negative behaviors, make smart money choices, and embrace the life you want sooner than you
think.

French Women Don't Get Fat
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#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER – OVER 3 MILLION COPIES SOLD Do you ever suspect that everyone else has
life figured out and you don’t have a clue? If so, Rachel Hollis has something to tell you: that’s a
lie. If you have ever said any of these things to yourself . . . Something else will make me happy. I’m
not a good mom. I will never get past this. I am defined by my weight. I should be further along by now.
. . . then you could benefit from the unflinching faith and rock-hard tenacity Rachel Hollis has in
store for you. In this challenging but conversational book, Rachel exposes the twenty lies and
misconceptions that too often hold us back from living joyfully and productively, lies we’ve told
ourselves so often we don’t even hear them anymore. Rachel is real and talks about real issues. More
than that, she reveals the specific practical strategies that helped her move past them. In the process,
she encourages, entertains, and even kicks a little butt, all to convince you to do whatever it takes to
get real and become the joyous, confident woman you were meant to be. Because you really can live with
passion and hustle – and give yourself grace without giving up.

Good Omens
An Amazon Best Business Book of 2018 Selected by Audible as the Best Business Book of 2018 Named “Best
New Book” by People Magazine and Refinery29 Named a Most Anticipated Title of April 2018 by Bustle and
Levo A Women@Forbes “Boss Moves Book Club” pick A candid guide for ambitious women who want to succeed
without losing themselves in the process Fran Hauser deconstructs the negative perception of "niceness"
that many women struggle with in the business world. If women are nice, they are seen as weak and
ineffective, but if they are tough, they are labeled a bitch. Hauser proves that women don’t have to
sacrifice their values or hide their authentic personalities to be successful. Sharing a wealth of
personal anecdotes and time-tested strategies, she shows women how to reclaim “nice” and sidestep
regressive stereotypes about what a strong leader looks like. Her accessible advice and hard-won wisdom
detail how to balance being empathetic with being decisive, how to rise above the double standards that
can box you in, how to cultivate authentic confidence that projects throughout a room, and much more.
THE MYTH OF THE NICE GIRL is a refreshing dose of forward-looking feminism that will resonate with
smart, professional women who know what they want and are looking for real advice to take their career
to the next level without losing themselves in the process.

Nice Girls Finish First
With impressive skill, irrepressible spirit, and more than a touch of class, the 2000-01 Notre Dame
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women's basketball team reached the pinnacle of college basketball and forever secured a place in the
storied sports history of the university and in the hearts of thousands of fans. The senior leadership
of Naismith Award winner Ruth Riley, Niele Ivey, and Kelley Siemon combined with the exciting and
capable play of underclassmen such as Alicia Ratay and Ericka Haney emphatically spells C-H-A-M-P-I-O-NS. These Lady Irish practiced and played with relentless resolve, endured injuries and setbacks,
balanced emotions and studies, and nurtured bonds—on and off the court—giving new meaning to the words
"dedication" and "teamwork." Nice Girls Finish First is the behind-the-scenes story of this remarkable
group of young women who, with a goal firmly in mind, set a shining and enduring example of how to
achieve in college athletics with grit and grace.

Women Don't Owe You Pretty
In this fascinating book, New Yorker business columnist James Surowiecki explores a deceptively simple
idea: Large groups of people are smarter than an elite few, no matter how brilliant—better at solving
problems, fostering innovation, coming to wise decisions, even predicting the future. With boundless
erudition and in delightfully clear prose, Surowiecki ranges across fields as diverse as popular
culture, psychology, ant biology, behavioral economics, artificial intelligence, military history, and
politics to show how this simple idea offers important lessons for how we live our lives, select our
leaders, run our companies, and think about our world.

The Good Girl
When Ayn Carrillo-Gailey confronted her boyfriend about his porn habit, he pronounced her “pornophobic.”
Determined to prove she wasn't phobic, simply more enlightened, Ayn set out to learn all she could about
this phenomenon. Like any good researcher, she added her new quest to her daily To-Do list: 1. Drop off
dry cleaning 2. Call Mom 3. Visit sex toy store on Melrose Acting as an amateur anthropologist
introduced Ayn to a world populated by everyday people. Her quest aroused the curiosity of her female
friends: her knitting group quickly turned into informal information sessions, as the women-single or
married, involved or not-were desperate for information. What does XXX mean vs. un-rated? What's the
difference between topless dancers and strip clubs? Why is some of it actually not that stimulating? And
why are men obsessed with it? Along the way, Ayn ditched the porn-obsessed boyfriend, and learned that
one should not try to make change from a stripper's G-string tips, nor is the Hustler store the best
place to make a first impression on a hot guy. Pornology is the result of one woman's quest to pierce
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the veil that modestly covers something many women actually want to know about. Suprising, hilarious,
informative, and ultimately non-judgmental, this narrative is one readers won't put down-once they admit
they're curious enough to pick it up!

Nice Girls Don’t Get the Corner Office by Lois P. Frankel (Summary)
Do you want more free book summaries like this? Download our app for free at
https://www.QuickRead.com/App and get access to hundreds of free book and audiobook summaries. Learn
about the unconscious mistakes women make that sabotage their careers For centuries women have been
striving for equal rights. While progress has been made, women still struggle to become a man’s equal in
the workplace. In fact, women are less likely to hold highly influential positions. But why is this?
Well, Dr. Lois P. Frankel is here to tell you about the unconscious mistakes women make that sabotage
their careers. Have you worked nonstop without a break? Worried about offending others? Backed down
easily? Explained too much? “Polled” your friends and colleagues before making a decision? If you
answered yes to any of those questions, then chances are you’ve been bypassed for a promotion and even
ignored when you’ve expressed your ideas. Whether you’re conscious of it or not, these behaviors are
likely sabotaging your career. Throughout Nice Girls Don’t Get the Corner Office, Dr. Frankel reveals
the unique set of behaviors that women learn in girlhood that threaten to sabotage them as adults.
Luckily, Dr. Frankel can help you eliminate these unconscious mistakes that are holding you back and
offer you coaching tips to nail your social and business skills. As you read, you’ll learn how to stop
thinking like a girl and start thinking like a leader.

The Myth of the Nice Girl
The MANipulator Manual: Keep Your Man Interested and Begging for More Without Playing Games Let me start
off by explaining I am in no way talking about the sexual act. F*ck him in this case is not physical,
it's mental. So many women get in trouble in their love lives, and 99.9 percent of that trouble could
have been avoided if they'd said, "Well, f*ck him!" a bit more often. Too many women are way too nice
and compliant to their men, especially when these men don't deserve that kind of treatment. And yet,
every woman I've ever met tries to not be needy or wear her heart on her sleeve. She simply wants to
protect her feelings. Nevertheless, most women I've coached have had men seem very interested only to
disappear suddenly. These women are left standing in the dark. Once the guy vanishes, they often find
out it's easier to get the President of the United States on the phone than the man who seemingly really
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liked themjust not enough to stick around. This should stop. I, as a dating coach and author of books
for women who want to get men, cannot take it anymore. You deserve better. This is not your fault. It's
his! He needs to learn to be much more transparent and upfront. That said, we both know most men won't
change. We can lead a horse to water, but we can't make it drink. Or can we? What if there was a way to
change a guy's behavior? What if you could get into his head and take over the driver's wheel? What if
you could make him do more of the things that you appreciate and need and less of the bad behaviors you
dislike? At first, this might seem impossible. Nevertheless, I'm sure you've already met women who are
good at manipulating their men. Enter the high-value woman. You know her. You've seen her. She's the
woman who always has great men drooling over her. It's the woman you see getting all the attention. You
often wonder, "How does she do it? What do they see in her? What does she know that I don't?" You might
have even complained to your girlfriends that men just don't seem to notice what a catch you are. Your
girlfriends may have even said, "He doesn't know what he's missing." What if you could make him see it?
When you look at these high-value women who get their way with men, it might have surprised you that
their looks don't seem to matter. The high-value woman can be great looking, average looking, or even
bad looking. It doesn't matter. She knows her way around men. She knows how to mentally f*ck them. Are
you ready to implement her strategies? You'll see behavior you've never seen from him. He'll start to
put in an effort that makes you feel like you're a queen because to him, you are. At first, it will be
strange. If you've never truly been in control of a man, it might feel like riding a horse for the first
time. But soon, it will make you feel all tingly inside. I'm not kidding. There's nothing more powerful
than being in a relationship with a guy and having him do exactly what you want while he thinks it was
his idea. (This is important, as you'll see. He needs to think he is the one in the driver's seat, even
though you actually are.) This book is not about becoming someone you're not or turning your boyfriend
into a spineless manslave. It's about your empowerment, about taking back what's yours. No man should
ever be able to play games with you, to take you for granted, to treat you even a tiny bit less than you
deserve. By the time you've finished this book, this will all be part of your past. Are you ready? Then
hit the buy button at the top of this page and start your high value woman journey right away!

Nice Girls Don't Get Rich
Maybe it was the Shenanigans gift certificate that put her over the edge. When children's librarian and
self-professed nice girl Jane Jameson is fired by her beastly boss and handed twenty-five dollars in
potato skins instead of a severance check, she goes on a bender that's sure to become Half Moon Hollow
legend. On her way home, she's mistaken for a deer, shot, and left for dead. And thanks to the
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mysterious stranger she met while chugging neon-colored cocktails, she wakes up with a decidedly
unladylike thirst for blood. Jane is now the latest recipient of a gift basket from the Newly Undead
Welcoming Committee, and her life-after-lifestyle is taking some getting used to. Her recently deceased
favorite aunt is now her ghostly roommate. She has to fake breathing and endure daytime hours to avoid
coming out of the coffin to her family. She's forced to forgo her favorite down-home Southern cooking
for bags of O negative. Her relationship with her sexy, mercurial vampire sire keeps running hot and
cold. And if all that wasn't enough, it looks like someone in Half Moon Hollow is trying to frame her
for a series of vampire murders. What's a nice undead girl to do?

Nice Girls Don't Live Forever
Sometimes it's hard for a girl to become friends with another girl who seems very different. Sometimes
she might even decide she doesn't like the girl. And "sometimes" she makes up her mind to be mean to
that girl. But why would this be? That's the question "Nice Girls Club" sets out to answer through a
touching story about Brianna, a young girl who is unkind to fellow student Asha. Brianna and Asha go to
school in New York City and are in the same class. Everything Asha does irritates Brianna. But one
morning, Brianna's mother says the babysitter can't pick her up after school on Monday, Wednesday, or
Friday anymore, and she's to go home with Asha and her mother. Brianna's worst nightmare has come true.
This weird girl is going to ruin Brianna's spring. Or is she? What these afternoons are about to teach
Brianna about herself, her classmate, and people in general is a lesson all readers can take to heart.
As Brianna gets to know Asha, surprises abound, and this mean girl just might be on her way to joining
the Nice Girls Club.

Nice Is Just a Place in France
Offering the same brand of practical, no-holds-barred, expert advice that made Nice Girls Don't Get the
Corner Office an international million-copy bestseller, Nice Girls Just Don't Get It teaches us the
skills we need to turn from a nice girl into a winning woman, not just in our careers but in our
relationships, families, and everyday lives. Have you ever felt invisible? Taken advantage of? Reluctant
(or unable) to articulate what you really want? If so, join the club. The nice girls club. Nice
girls—that's right, girls—are those more concerned with pleasing others than with addressing their own
needs and haven't yet learned how to overcome the childhood messages cultural stereotypes keeping them
from getting their voices heard, their needs met, and the lives they want. This book will turn those
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nice girls into winning women. That is, women who factor their own needs in with those of others,
confront those who treat them disrespectfully, maintain healthy and mutually beneficial relationships
with appropriate boundaries— and as a result, are happier and more successful in every area of their
life. In 2004, Lois Frankel blew the lid off so many of our long-held ideas about gender and success
with her bestselling Nice Girls Don't Get the Corner Office, which went on to become such a huge
phenomenon, the term "nice girls" has secured a place in our cultural lexicon. Here, Frankel teams up
with negotiation expert Carol Frohlinger to bring this bestselling advice out of the workplace and
provide a broader set of skills that any woman—whether a CEO or stay-at-home mom—can use to win
anywhere, with anyone. Presented in the straightforward, digestible format that helped make Nice Girl's
Don't Get the Corner Office an instant hit, Frankel and Frohlinger outline seven practical strategies
and 99 supporting tactics that every winning woman should know. By the time you've finished reading this
book, you'll be able to: • Get your husband to do his half of the household chores—without being made to
feel like a nag. • Stop overextending yourself by taking on all the unpleasant tasks no one on your
volunteer board, or your team at work will go near. • Win an argument with your mother in law about who
will be hosting Christmas dinner. • Have the courage to send back a meal that isn’t prepared the way
you’d ordered it. • Confront a colleague who is shirking responsibility or taking credit for your work.
• Convince a sales person to reduce a fee, waive a surcharge, or honor a store credit. • Question a
doctor’s course or treatment or request a second opinion, instead of simply going along in order to be a
“good” patient. • Firmly but politely bow out of an extravagant vacation to celebrate a friend’s
birthday that you simply can’t afford–without feeling guilty about it. And so much more. A must-read for
anyone who's ever felt taken advantage of by a friend or family member, unappreciated by a spouse or
partner, or exploited by a vindictive neighbor or co-worker, Nice Girls Just Don't Get It offers women
the indispensable knowledge and skills to get the things they want, the respect they've earned, and the
success they deserve. From the Hardcover edition.

Then We Came to the End
An executive vice president of CNN shares her revealing insights into the "good ol' boy network," arming
women with the tools they need to succeed in a man's world. Reprint.

All the Nice Girls
A journalist and feminist explores the ways the 2008 election brought issues concerning women and power,
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sexism and feminism into the national spotlight, and what it means for the country, all the while
weaving in her first-person experience navigating this turbulent time.

Nice Girls Can Finish First
The classic collaboration from the internationally bestselling authors Neil Gaiman and Terry Pratchett,
soon to be an original series starring Michael Sheen and David Tennant. “Good Omens . . . is something
like what would have happened if Thomas Pynchon, Tom Robbins and Don DeLillo had collaborated. Lots of
literary inventiveness in the plotting and chunks of very good writing and characterization. It’s a wow.
It would make one hell of a movie. Or a heavenly one. Take your pick.”—Washington Post According to The
Nice and Accurate Prophecies of Agnes Nutter, Witch (the world's only completely accurate book of
prophecies, written in 1655, before she exploded), the world will end on a Saturday. Next Saturday, in
fact. Just before dinner. So the armies of Good and Evil are amassing, Atlantis is rising, frogs are
falling, tempers are flaring. Everything appears to be going according to Divine Plan. Except a somewhat
fussy angel and a fast-living demon—both of whom have lived amongst Earth's mortals since The Beginning
and have grown rather fond of the lifestyle—are not actually looking forward to the coming Rapture. And
someone seems to have misplaced the Antichrist . . .

No More Nice Girls
Before you were told to "Lean In," Dr. Lois Frankel told you how to get that corner office. The New York
Times bestseller, is now completely revised and updated. In this edition, internationally recognized
executive coach Lois P. Frankel reveals a distinctive set of behaviors--over 130 in all--that women
learn in girlhood that ultimately sabotage them as adults. She teaches you how to eliminate these
unconscious mistakes that could be holding you back and offers invaluable coaching tips that can easily
be incorporated into your social and business skills. Stop making "nice girl" errors that can become
career pitfalls, such as: Mistake #13: Avoiding office politics. If you don't play the game, you can't
possibly win. Mistake #21: Multi-tasking. Just because you can do something, doesn't mean you should do
it. Mistake #54: Failure to negotiate. Don't equate negotiation with confrontation. Mistake #70:
Inappropriate use of social media. Once it's out there, it's hard to put the toothpaste back in the
tube. Mistake #82: Asking permission. Children, not adults, ask for approval. Be direct, be confident.

See Jane Lead
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“Amy Wilson’s hilarious, tender memoir…had me laughing out loud with recognition. She captures the small
moments of motherhood in a way that is both funny and thought-provoking.” —Gretchen Rubin, author of The
Happiness Project From the creator and star of the one-woman off-Broadway show Mother Load, comes When
Did I Get Like This?, a screamingly funny take on being a modern woman, wife, and mother told with “a
level of hilarity that even non-moms can appreciate” (Time Out). Amy Wilson’s poignant and provocative,
utterly outrageous look at “the Screamer, the Worrier, the Dinosaur-Chicken-Nugget-Buyer, and Other
Mothers I Swore I’d Never Be” has already earned an appreciative response from Three-Martini Playdate
author Christie Mellor, who calls it, “As entertaining as it is reassuring.”

Big Girls Don't Cry
Women and men are equally capable as leaders, but women have been trained to be nice. Being nice can
take us only so far then it trips us up. To be effective, we need to reach inside ourselves and realize
that just as mothers would walk in front of a bus to save their child, so we each can find a similar
passion and commitment that pushes us onward removing fear and doubt so we simply do what we know to be
right.Do you have to be born a leader? Have a title? Be a man? A certain age? The answer is: no. Each of
us has leadership potential within and when we do our inner work, we can be the leader of our family,
company, or community.Failure and mistakes are not generally accepted as the road to success, but they
are often our most powerful tools to growth. Read how others, including Abraham Lincoln, used failed
attempts to spur them on.Read stories of leaders and find out their secrets. Learn to recognize
mercenaries and real leaders, and decide which you want to be. There are challenges throughout the book
that provide valuable lessons to enhance your leadership skills.In Feisty & Fearless: Nice Girls CAN Be
Leaders:* The characteristics of effective leaders* 14 Exercises to guide you through your work in
becoming a more effective leader* Discover that Caring is one of the keys to authentic leadershipRead
stories of women leaders:* An artist who empowers children* A successful CEO who puts her family first*
A divorced mother who reinvented herself to provide for her children* An actress turned successful
business owner who heals a family rift* A child leader* A company leader who thinks empowering others is
her main job* A world-renowned expert and author who puts her ego aside* A feminist who lets nothing
stop her in her work to have women learn how to be safe"Wow, at last! Here is a feminist voice that
covers discrimination of all colors and sizes - bigotry against women, Jews, immigrants, having red
hair, too little money and too much, fat, bossy. The list is endless." Carolyn Howard-Johnson, awardwinning author of Imperfect Echoes"We all have a back story, the failures and the poor decision making
we recognise when we look back on our lives, and Pauline Is refreshingly frank about her own ups and
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downs. Her determination to step up and show responsibility is a practical manual in leadership skills
which will inspire and motivate many women."Karen Abrams Lawyer/Lecturer, U.K.

Things We Didn't Talk About When I Was a Girl: A Memoir
A New York Times Editors’ Choice and Best Book of the Year at TIME, Esquire, Amazon, Kirkus, and
Electric Literature Jeannie Vanasco has had the same nightmare since she was a teenager. It is always
about him: one of her closest high school friends, a boy named Mark. A boy who raped her. When her
nightmares worsen, Jeannie decides—after fourteen years of silence—to reach out to Mark. He agrees to
talk on the record and meet in person. Jeannie details her friendship with Mark before and after the
assault, asking the brave and urgent question: Is it possible for a good person to commit a terrible
act? Jeannie interviews Mark, exploring how rape has impacted his life as well as her own. Unflinching
and courageous, Things We Didn’t Talk About When I Was a Girl is part memoir, part true crime record,
and part testament to the strength of female friendships—a recounting and reckoning that will inspire us
to ask harder questions, push towards deeper understanding, and continue a necessary and long overdue
conversation.

Nice Girls Don't Have Fangs
It is 1942 and the war is not going well. As part of the war effort the Ashworth Grammar School for
Girls signs up for the Merchant Navy's Ship Adoption Scheme. The headmistress, the lovely, essentially
serious Cynthia Maitland, who lost her lover in the First World War, believes the idea will broaden the
horizons of her girls, especially Polly and Jen, bright sixth formers eager to live and love despite it
all. All is as it should be in the line of duty until Captain Josh Percival and his officers of the SS
Treverran visit Ashworth . . . The choices that follow will disrupt all their lives, reverberating even
to the next generation, when, decades later, life and love are on the line again.

Nice Girls Don't Change the World
LOOK, MAYBE YOU’RE A NICE GIRL, but we’re guessing you’re more like us or you probably wouldn’t have
picked up this book. Not that we have a problem with girls who are nice people. But being nice is just
not the way to get what you want. And this book is about getting what you want. Not in like a finding
happiness, giving back to the world, being grateful for what you have sort of way. But in a ruling your
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world, being the most desired, powerful badass in the room way, so you can come out on top of any
situation: guys, career, friends, enemies, whatever. How does a betch make that happen? Here are some
highlights: DON’T BE EASY. DON’T BE POOR. DON’T BE UGLY. We didn’t come up with these life lessons.
We’re just the ones who wrote it all down. This is not self-help. Self-help is for fat people and
divorcées. This is how to deal with your problems when you have no problems. You’re welcome.

Gone Girl
Offering the same brand of practical, no-holds-barred, expert advice that made Nice Girls Don't Get the
Corner Office an international million-copy bestseller, Nice Girls Just Don't Get It teaches us the
skills we need to turn from a nice girl into a winning woman, not just in our careers but in our
relationships, families, and everyday lives. Have you ever felt invisible? Taken advantage of? Reluctant
(or unable) to articulate what you really want? If so, join the club. The nice girls club. Nice
girls—that's right, girls—are those more concerned with pleasing others than with addressing their own
needs and haven't yet learned how to overcome the childhood messages cultural stereotypes keeping them
from getting their voices heard, their needs met, and the lives they want. This book will turn those
nice girls into winning women. That is, women who factor their own needs in with those of others,
confront those who treat them disrespectfully, maintain healthy and mutually beneficial relationships
with appropriate boundaries— and as a result, are happier and more successful in every area of their
life. In 2004, Lois Frankel blew the lid off so many of our long-held ideas about gender and success
with her bestselling Nice Girls Don't Get the Corner Office, which went on to become such a huge
phenomenon, the term "nice girls" has secured a place in our cultural lexicon. Here, Frankel teams up
with negotiation expert Carol Frohlinger to bring this bestselling advice out of the workplace and
provide a broader set of skills that any woman—whether a CEO or stay-at-home mom—can use to win
anywhere, with anyone. Presented in the straightforward, digestible format that helped make Nice Girl's
Don't Get the Corner Office an instant hit, Frankel and Frohlinger outline seven practical strategies
and 99 supporting tactics that every winning woman should know. By the time you've finished reading this
book, you'll be able to: • Get your husband to do his half of the household chores—without being made to
feel like a nag. • Stop overextending yourself by taking on all the unpleasant tasks no one on your
volunteer board, or your team at work will go near. • Win an argument with your mother in law about who
will be hosting Christmas dinner. • Have the courage to send back a meal that isn’t prepared the way
you’d ordered it. • Confront a colleague who is shirking responsibility or taking credit for your work.
• Convince a sales person to reduce a fee, waive a surcharge, or honor a store credit. • Question a
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doctor’s course or treatment or request a second opinion, instead of simply going along in order to be a
“good” patient. • Firmly but politely bow out of an extravagant vacation to celebrate a friend’s
birthday that you simply can’t afford–without feeling guilty about it. And so much more. A must-read for
anyone who's ever felt taken advantage of by a friend or family member, unappreciated by a spouse or
partner, or exploited by a vindictive neighbor or co-worker, Nice Girls Just Don't Get It offers women
the indispensable knowledge and skills to get the things they want, the respect they've earned, and the
success they deserve. From the Hardcover edition.

Play Like a Man Win Like a Woman
"Elinor has an amazing way of communicating simple, basic techniques that make the scary topic of sales
very accessible to everyone. She shares the secrets that made her a very successful salesperson, from
creative approaches to getting appointments to the most effective way to close the sale." -Kim Fisher,
Managing Director, eWomenNetwork Written by a highly successful saleswoman, Elinor Stutz, this how-to
book trains women in field-tested sales techniques that will launch them into the next level of success.
They will discover how to use their natural relationship-building skills to close better deals with a
higher percentage of business-making sales. They will find solid advice on building a network, dealing
with management, prospecting, responding to client needs and managing a career, as well as solutions to
problems like selling an unknown brand and getting through office gatekeepers to reach the decision
makers. Nice Girls DO Get the Sale is perfect for all women in sales, whether experienced or not, and
will have them passing their male counterparts on the corporate ladder in no time.

The Secret Thoughts of Successful Women
For use in schools and libraries only. When a woman goes missing on her fifth wedding anniversary, her
diary reveals hidden turmoil in her marriage, while her husband, desperate to clear himself of
suspicion, realizes that something more disturbing than murder may have occurred.

Nice Girls Don't Get the Corner Office
Originally published: Hanover: Published by University Press of New England [for] Wesleyan University
Press, c1992.
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Ageless Women, Timeless Wisdom
Look out for Mary Kubica’s new twisty psychological thriller, The Other Mrs. perfect for fans of “You”.
Over a million copies sold. “A twisty, roller coaster ride of a debut. Fans of Gone Girl will embrace
this equally evocative tale.” —Lisa Gardner, #1 New York Times bestselling author “I’ve been following
her for the past few days. I know where she buys her groceries, where she has her dry cleaning done,
where she works. I don’t know the color of her eyes or what they look like when she’s scared. But I
will.” One night, Mia Dennett enters a bar to meet her on-again, off-again boyfriend. But when he
doesn’t show, she unwisely leaves with an enigmatic stranger. At first Colin Thatcher seems like a safe
one-night stand. But following Colin home will turn out to be the worst mistake of Mia’s life. When
Colin decides to hide Mia in a secluded cabin in rural Minnesota instead of delivering her to his
employers, Mia’s mother, Eve, and detective Gabe Hoffman will stop at nothing to find them. But no one
could have predicted the emotional entanglements that eventually cause this family’s world to shatter.
An addictively suspenseful and tautly written thriller, The Good Girl is a propulsive debut that reveals
how even in the perfect family, nothing is as it seems. Look for these other pulse-pounding thrillers by
New York Times bestselling author Mary Kubica: Pretty Baby Don’t You Cry Every Last Lie When the Lights
Go Out The Other Mrs.

The Wisdom of Crowds
UNEXPECTED UNDEAD BREAK-UP Nothing sucks the romance out of world travel like a boyfriend who may or may
not have broken up with you in a hotel room in Brussels. Jane Jameson's sexy sire Gabriel has always
been unpredictable, but the seductive, anonymous notes that await him at each stop of their
international vacation, coupled with his evasive behavior over the past few months, finally push Jane
onto the next flight home to Half Moon Hollow -- alone, upset, and unsure whether Gabriel just ended
their relationship without actually telling her. Now the children's-librarian-turned-vampire is reviving
with plenty of Faux Type O, some TLC from her colorful friends and family, and her plans for a Brave New
Jane. Step One: Get her newly renovated occult bookstore off the ground. Step Two: Support her best
friend, Zeb, and his werewolf bride as they prepare for the impending birth of their babyor litter. Step
Three: Figure out who's been sending her threatening letters, and how her hostile pen pal is tied to
Gabriel. Because for this nice girl, surviving a broken heart is suddenly becoming a matter of life and
undeath.
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Why Women Don't Ask
The workplace is changing. From the boardrooms to non-profit organizations to the military, the typical
male management style is now obsolete. There is a new generation of employees who reject hierarchical
leadership and respond to the behaviors and characteristics that women traditionally exhibit. In other
words, the time for woment to take charge is now! In SEE JANE LEAD, Dr. Frankel provides a blueprint for
women who want to tap their natural leadership abilities and manage with greater ease and confidence in
the business world, on the soccer field, at home, and beyond. With the same sharp insight that she
demonstrated in Nice Girls Don't Get Rich and Nice Girls Don't Get the Corner Office, Dr. Frankel shows
women how they can overcome sabotaging childhood behaviors that hold them back, while offering practical
advice and real-life examples of strong female leaders who have succeeded--in male dominated
fields--beyond their wildest dreams.

Thirteen Reasons Why
THE #1 NEW YORK TIMES AND INTERNATIONAL BESTSELLER **THE BOOK THAT STARTED IT ALL, NOW A NETFLIX
ORIGINAL SERIES** “Eerie, beautiful, and devastating.” —Chicago Tribune “A stealthy hit with staying
power. . . . thriller-like pacing.” —The New York Times “Thirteen Reasons Why will leave you with chills
long after you have finished reading.” —Amber Gibson, NPR’s “All Things Considered” You can’t stop the
future. You can’t rewind the past. The only way to learn the secret . . . is to press play. Clay Jensen
returns home from school to find a strange package with his name on it lying on his porch. Inside he
discovers several cassette tapes recorded by Hannah Baker—his classmate and crush—who committed suicide
two weeks earlier. Hannah's voice tells him that there are thirteen reasons why she decided to end her
life. Clay is one of them. If he listens, he'll find out why. Clay spends the night crisscrossing his
town with Hannah as his guide. He becomes a firsthand witness to Hannah's pain, and as he follows
Hannah’s recorded words throughout his town, what he discovers changes his life forever. Need to talk?
Call 1-800-273-TALK (8255) anytime if you are in the United States. It’s free and confidential. Find
more resources at 13reasonswhy.info. Find out how you can help someone in crisis at bethe1to.com.

Nice Girls Just Don't Get It
A gourmand's guide to the slim life shares the principles of French gastronomy, the art of enjoying all
edibles in proportion, arguing that the secret of being thin and happy lies in the ability to appreciate
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and balance pleasures, not in deprivation, in a guide that includes inspirational true-life stories,
simple advice, and dozens of delectable recipes. Reprint.

Pornology
Testimonials for Nice Girls Can Finish First “In Nice Girls Can Finish First, Daylle Deanna Schwartz
proves that women who are basically good-hearted can still be taken seriously in both their business and
personal lives. In fact, when used properly, kindness and consideration can go further than selfishness
and bitchiness. Good lessons to learn and live by.” ~~Nina Disesa, chairman of McCann Erickson New York
and author of Seducing the Boys Club. "Never underestimate the power of a woman - especially a nice one.
This book is a must read for today's world where, thankfully, nice is finally getting the respect it
deserves. Mean is so last millennium. Nice Girls Can Finish First offers brilliant tools and savvy
advice for making 'nice' work for you in business and in life. Nice girls do finish first and this is
their 'how-to' manual." ~~Linda Kaplan Thaler, CEO of The Kaplan Thaler Group and bestselling author of
The Power of Nice. “Anybody can be a bitch. And effective as that might be in the short run, in the long
run (and it is a long run) it'll bring you down. It takes a woman who's smart, strong and confident to
assume the best from people and motivate them to deliver it. Daylle Deanna Schwartz shows you how to
finish first - every time.” ~~Gail Blanke, Author, Throw Out Fifty Things, Clear the Clutter Find Your
Life, life coach and motivator “Daylle Deanna Schwartz provides many constructive techniques for being
soft-spoken, friendly and considerate to others in ways that get satisfying results. This book is for
women who are fundamentally nice, want to stay true to that and who also want to be taken seriously,
earn respect and get their needs met.” Terrie M. Williams, author of The Personal Touch: What You Really
Need To Succeed in Today's Fast-Paced Business World THE NICE GIRL'S GUIDE TO GETTING AHEAD-WITHOUT
GETTING MEAN Are you a “People Pleaser”? Do you put up with put-downs? Say yes when you're dying to say
no? Sit down when you should be standing up for yourself? Congratulations, you're a nice girl. Nothing
wrong with that-unless your need to be liked is holding you back from having the career, money, love,
respect, and happiness you deserve. This step-by-step guide from a self-described former “doormat” shows
you that you don't have to be a demanding diva or mean girl to get what you want. There's a “nice” way
to be assertive-in business and in life. Once you learn the secret, you can: Speak up-without shouting
Say no-without sounding negative Be strong-without being aggressive Get respect-without getting tough
Ask for anything you want-and get it! Filled with subtle conversational techniques and people-friendly
pointers you can put to work immediately, Nice Girls Can Finish First is the perfect go-to guide for
women who know they deserve more out of life-but don't want to step on other people to get to the top.
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This book proves you can be strong, confident, powerful, successful-and nice too!

Nice Girls Just Don't Get It
The National Book Award finalist and debut novel by the bestselling author of The Dinner Party: "A
readymade classic of the office-novel genre. . . . A truly affecting novel about work, trust, love, and
loneliness." --Seattle Times No one knows us quite the same way as the men and women who sit beside us
in department meetings and crowd the office refrigerator with their labeled yogurts. Every office is a
family of sorts, and the ad agency Joshua Ferris brilliantly depicts in his debut novel is family at its
strangest and best, coping with a business downturn in the time-honored way: through gossip, pranks, and
increasingly frequent coffee breaks. With a demon's eye for the details that make life worth noticing,
Joshua Ferris tells a true and funny story about survival in life's strangest environment--the one we
pretend is normal five days a week.

Girl, Wash Your Face
Following Nice Girls Don’t Have Fangs, the second in a hilarious, smart, sexy romantic series about an
out-of-work librarian who is turned into a vampire. With her best friend Zeb’s Titanic-themed wedding
looming ahead, new vampire Jane Jameson struggles to develop her budding relationship with her enigmatic
sire, Gabriel. It seems unfair that she’s expected to master undead dating while dealing with a groom
heading for a nuptial nervous breakdown, his hostile werewolf in-laws, and the ugliest bridesmaid dress
in the history of marriage. Meanwhile, the passing of Jane’s future step-grandpa puts Grandma Ruthie
back on the market. Her new fiancé, Wilbur, has his own history of suspiciously dead spouses, and he may
or may not have died ten years ago. Half-Moon Hollow’s own Black Widow has finally met her match. Should
Jane warn her grandmother of Wilbur’s marital habits or let things run their course? Will Jane always be
an undead bridesmaid, never the undead bride? Combining Mary Janice Davidson’s sass and the charm of
Charlaine Harris’s Sookie Stackhouse novels, this is an incredibly satisfying read for fans of
paranormal romantic comedy.

Nice Girls Don’t Play Footy
Did you know that by failing to negotiate her starting salary for her first job, a woman may sacrifice
over a half a million pounds in earnings by the end of her career? Yet, as research reveals, men are
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four times as likely to ask for higher pay than are women with the same qualifications. In this eyeopening book, Linda Babcock and Sara Laschever draw on research in psychology, sociology, economics and
organisational behaviour as well as dozens of interviews to explore the personal and societal reasons
why women seldom ask for what they need, want and deserve at work and at home. Why Women Don't Ask - a
sensation when published in the US in 2003 - is a call to arms that will help you recognise the ways in
which our culture perpetuates inequalities - and how you can begin to overcome them.

Nice Girls DO Get The Sale
More than anything Devi Sharma wants to win the upcoming BollyOz competition for her mum. Then she’ll be
on her way to becoming Bollywood’s first ever Australian half-Indian, sort of Kiwi, quarter Scottish,
Vaisnavi vegan superstar! Then Devi starts AFL lessons at school and she’s surprised to find she has
talentand a feeling she hasn’t had in a long time. Can Devi convince her family to let her play AFL when
‘nice girls don’t play this football’ and her mum thinks it will risk her winning BollyOz? With the help
of her best friend in the whole entire universe, Josie, Devi needs to come up with a plan so she can
play footy like she wants and light the fire in her belly once again

Nice Girls Don't Date Dead Men
WRITER AND ACTIVIST FLORENCE GIVEN TELLS YOU HOW FEMINISM IS GOING TO RUIN YOUR LIFE (IN THE BEST WAY
POSSIBLE) A vibrantly illustrated primer on modern feminism for the Instagram generation encouraging us
to question the insidious narratives that would hold us back from self-acceptance, self-love, and our
own power. With her refreshingly audacious voice and unmistakable art style, Florence Given explores all
corners of the conversation, from overcoming insecurity projection and the tendency to find comfort in
other women's flaws to how to recognize and fight against the male gaze and other toxic cultural baggage
and embracing sex and body positivity. Women Don't Owe You Pretty is here to remind us that everyone is
valuable as they are and we owe the world nothing, least of all pretty.

Feisty & Fearless
Throughout history, the image of “wisdom” is exclusively portrayed by men: God, Socrates, Confucius,
Merlin, the aging college professor. Where are their female counterparts? The wisdom of older women is
indisputable. Having lived decades raising children, caring for husbands, creating “nests” from which
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progeny fly out of to be productive members of society, and often being forced to observe more than
participate in the events around them, older women have unique insights that help future generations not
only to survive but also to thrive. New York Times–bestselling author of Nice Girls Don’t Get the Corner
Office, Dr. Lois Frankel, now honors and gives voice to the often marginalized and “invisible” older
women in our society. From Los Angeles, California, to Shanghai, China, women over age seventy share
wisdoms and stories that are heartwarming and hilarious, insightful and witty, and philosophical and
practical. “When life gives you lemons,” says Jo-Ann Mercurio, born 1941, “add vodka.” Beautifully
photographed and illustrated, Ageless Women, Timeless Wisdom is a precious record of our women’s
reflections and takeaways on lives well-lived that is sure to be passed from grandmother to daughter to
granddaughter.
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